
CBA launches digital survey on food security

Food security is defined as a situation that exists when all people, at all times, have physical, social
and economic access to sufficient, safe and nutritious food that meets their dietary needs and food
preferences for an active and healthy life.

Food security is important, as it can lead to better health, the empowerment of women, greater
economic stability, and a reduction in climate problems.

In order to gain a better understanding on the state of food security in Aruba, the Centrale Bank
van Aruba (CBA) will conduct a digital survey on food security from August 16, 2024 through
September 16, 2024.

The survey aims to measure how food security is experienced in Aruba. The data obtained will
provide the CBA with insights into the state of food security in Aruba, and enable the CBA to draft
policy recommendations related to the topic.

The CBA emphasizes that the survey is strictly anonymous and guarantees that all information
received will be treated confidentially and used only for statistical purposes and policy.

The CBA invites the community to participate in this survey. For additional information, please
contact Ms. Lorraine Tromp, Senior Economist at the CBA’s Research Department, at (297) 525-
2121 or via e-mail at l.e.m.tromp@cbaruba.org.
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